PILN SOUNDBITES DECEMBER 2008
[CORECTIONS/ADDITIONS]

There was a need for some clarification in the last Soundbites sent out as Ì may have caused some confusion my sincere apologies I have also added some additional news just in and again best wishes for the holidays!
NETWORK NEWS:

PILN 2009 Network Meeting: As the year now draws to an end work needs to begin to source sufficient funding, select a venue, and develop an agreeable Programme, dates and timeline for the next PILN Network Meeting targeted for the last quarter of 2009. We would appreciate any and all suggestions from the PILN participants at your earliest convenience to help us facilitate this important meeting next year.
The 3rd International Workshop on Biological Control of Invasive Species affecting Pacific Island Forests, Agriculture and the Environment: A small sub-group of PILN partners is currently working on sourcing and securing funds to support our Bio Control Workshop targeted at present for early April next year in Nadi, Fiji. Lynley Hayes of LandCare Research NZ Ltd. sent out an Expression of Interest Form last November which is still available upon request to the Interim PILN Coordinator. This workshop is in response to requests made by participants at the 2007 Moorea PILN Meeting and as always we would wish to make the best of this opportunity and therefore would like to ask everyone for any comments and suggestions on location, venue, content, field trips, etc. As financial resources always seem short it is not likely that we will be able to satisfy all requests however, remembering that PILN is a participant-driven network your input is invaluable.

From: Shyama Pagad IUCN ISSG

We have provided links to the PIA Key from 12 of our GISD ant profiles. Here is an example.
Ecology page:
http://interface.creative.auckland.ac.nz/database/species/ecology.asp?si=110&fr=1&sts=sss&lang=EN
Reference (see reference # 35)

http://interface.creative.auckland.ac.nz/database/species/references.asp?si=110&fr=1&sts=sss&lang=EN
From: Jill Key in frosty Jersey Island in the UK

"Dear PILN participants, greetings from a frosty but sunny Jersey in the UK. This is to let you all know that with immediate effect my new work email address is jill.key@durrell.org . Best wishes to you all for Christmas and the New Year. Jill"
